
 

 

TELL US YOUR STORY 

As the BID celebrates its 20th year Anniversary and 125th Street celebrates 200 years on the 

Manhattan Street Grid, we'd like to HIGHLIGHT our community businesses, Harlemites and 

visitors that have been here to see the changes.  Shopping, Dining, Culture, Education, 

Entertainment -- We want to hear about your experiences and share them with others. 

 

What are your most fond memories of 125th Street growing up? What are or were some of your 

favorite businesses? Begin sending stories, testimonials, and photos as EARLY as today! We 

will feature the submissions on the BID Social Media Accounts: FACEBOOK and TWITTER.  

Selected items will be included in celebratory collaterals, online collections,  and other 

commemorative items that are being developed to showcase this grand street.    

 

Below are the Brief Guidelines to the Submissions: 

In order for your story to be featured, you must "LIKE" the BID Fan Page on Facebook and 

"FOLLOW" the Twitter page!! Submissions have no limit, but a maximum of 500 words. Photos 

must be sent as JPG, PNG, or GIF. 

Along with your submission, please add your NAME, EMAIL, FACEBOOK NAME, AND 

TWITTER NAME (either will be fine) Submissions to be sent to: 125thStreetBID2@gmail.com; 

Subject Line: TELL US YOUR STORY 

We look forward to your stories! Each submission becomes a part of BID HISTORY! 
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